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Baribeau, Helene@Waterboards

From: lyris@swrcb18.waterboards.ca.gov
Sent: Wednesday, January 3, 2018 9:01 PM
To: Baribeau, Helene@Waterboards
Subject: NOTICE OF PUBLIC AVAILABILITY OF CHANGES TO PROPOSED REGULATIONS REGARDING POINT-

OF-USE/POINT-OF ENTRY TREATMENT
Attachments: 15day_notice_pou_poe_with regs.pdf

  This is a message from the State Water Resources Control Board 

Attached is a Notice of Public Availability of Changes to Proposed Regulations regarding Point-of-Use / 
Point-of-Entry Treatment. 
 
Comment Deadline is January 17, 2018 by 12 noon. 
 
Thank you, 
Jeanine Townsend 
Clerk to the Board 
State Water Resources Control Board 
Office:  (916) 341-5600 
Fax:  (916) 341-5620 
E-mail:  jeanine.townsend@waterboards.ca.gov 
 
 

You are currently subscribed to regs_general as: helene.baribeau@waterboards.ca.gov. 
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